Good morning Carla,
 
I was just letting you know that we did not have our meeting for April because we could never get quorum with the parents.  We are not going to hold one at this time and just wait until our next meeting in May, so therefore, March minutes have not been approved yet.  Just wanted to give you a heads up on this.  We had let Mr. Milby know this.  Hope you are having a great week!
 
Martha Sue Boggs
Heartland Elementary 
2300 Nelson Drive
Elizabethtown, KY  42701

